
Widening SH-41 to 
Mullan Avenue.

Building the new 
westbound o�-ramp.

Building the new 
Single Point Urban 
Interchange (SPUI) 
operation.

Finishing the SH-41/Mullan 
Avenue intersection.

Shifting tra�c onto the 
newly constructed section 
of SH-41 between Mullan 
Ave and the interstate.
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The Idaho Transportation Department is reconstructing the interchange at I-90 and 
SH-41 to improve safety, decrease congestion, and enhance mobility. This project is 
scheduled for completion in 2026.

WHAT TO EXPECT IN 2025: 

FOR CONSTRUCTION 
UPDATES:

208-738-4190
info@I90corridor.com
itdprojects.idaho.gov/
pages/i90sh41ic

To learn about 
the future 
interchange and 
how it will 
function, scan 
the QR code.


